

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

Sherri Gard MMC, City Clerk Heather Iames CMC, Assistant City Clerk 623 Garrison Avenue | P.O. Box 1908

Fort Smith, Arkansas 72902 479-784-2208 | Fax 479-784-2256 Email: cityclerk@fortsmithar.gov

MEDIA RELEASE

March 18, 2021

As determined at the October 27, 2020 study session (when 2021 meeting dates were reviewed), the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors will not have a study session on Tuesday, March 23, 2021.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors will be a study session set for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 30, 2021, at the Fort Smith Convention Center, 55 South 7th Street, Exhibit Halls A1 and A2.

For agenda information, please contact the City Clerk's Office at 784-2208. The agenda for the next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board will be posted on the City's website, www.fortsmithar.gov on Thursday afternoon, March 25, 2021.

Sherri Gard, City Clerk